Rep. Siegfreid and Committee members,

Thank you so much for your work in pro-life legislation. | have been involved in the Pro-Life cause sine
the 80's. | was in disbelief in 1973 when the Roe V. Wade ruling came down from the Supreme Court.
How did this happen? We had heard nothing about it beforehand.

We, Pro-Lifers, want to protect all unborn babies and if we have to do it one baby at a time, we will.
This bill will save many lives. All are precious in God's eyes. We are ALL his children.
| appreciate your support of HB2324.

| am a friend of Janalin Hood's and am very proud of her for testifying for this bill.
Sincerely,

Barbara Sigler

Humboldt, KS



